March 26, 1946 Mrs. B. W. Hart 866 - 20th Street Boulder, Colorado Dear Tommye: It was good to have your booming personality and effervescent self in my office and on the campus last month. I am sorry that I have been delayed in answering your letter but you can probably fully understand, considering that you took your turn as yell leader here not so long ago. We have just completed our season by lossing to Oklahoma A. & M., as you well know. Undoubtedly you have that same dull feeling that we all had as a consequence. Nevertheless, we are anticipating a fire season next year with much the same personnel returning. It will certainly be fine to meet your husband some day. With the spring on Mount Oread as it is, why not run down one of these week ends and give all the boys another break. I do appreciate your fine letter and I am happy that you were able to see one of our games, and happier yet that we could do such a little thing like getting the tickets for the game for you. I have informed some of your friends to the effect that I have gotten a letter from you and have distributed your regards widely. Sincerely yours, Director of Physical Education, FCA:MF Varsity Basketball Coach.